
From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: 3-16-18 Road Condition Update
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:27:03 PM

Hello, 

I just spoke with Heidi Ordwein and wanted to give everyone and update.  

It has been snowing since yesterday and the snow plow has been running since yesterday
afternoon at 4.  We have had another driver in to assist and the plow has basically been
running, nonstop, since yesterday.  The predictions are for another foot of snow to fall
between now and the end of the day tomorrow so there is no relief in sight.  

There has been snow, sleet, and freezing conditions.  The roads are slick and will have varying
amount of snow on them depending on where the plow is in it's cycle.  The roads are icy.   Do
not attempt to come in without a 4 wheel drive with appropriate tires, or chains.  

DO NOT PARK YOUR VEHICLE ON THE ROAD.  The plow must get through.  Park on
your driveway or by the garbage dumpster.  

Enjoy your weekend.  

Wanda
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